
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 11:32 AM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject:  
 

 
http://www.wptz.com/news/shumlin-considers-veto-of-renewable-energy-bill/39812116  
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov  
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
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